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Drive-Through Picture Opportunity to Replace Walk-The-Stage Event 

Due to public safety concerns related to the pandemic, Central and Salina High School South have changed 
the format of the walk-the-stage* event to a drive-through picture opportunity at the individual high schools on 
August 1. 
 

 Central High School’s drive-through will occur between the stadium and gym or East side of building.  
 

 Salina High School South will use their main front drive (located on the north side of the building). 

Both Central and South high schools will hold a drive-through picture opportunity for all 2020 graduates 

beginning at 8:00 a.m. on August 1. According to the schedule below, graduates may drive up to their 

respective high school and have a photograph taken of them receiving their diploma. Interstate Photography 

will take photographs but families are also welcome to take pictures.  

 

Schedule for Drive-Through Pictures: 

A-C:      8:00-8:30 

D-G:     8:30-9:00 

H-J:       9:00-9:30 

K-Q:      9:30-10:00 

R-T:     10:00-10:30 

U-W:   10:30-11:00 
 
Graduates are asked to wear their cap and gown (they will not have to wear a mask during the photograph). 
Guests are required to wear masks and practice social distancing.  

 
A radio (99KG) graduation ceremony was held for each high school on the originally scheduled 
graduation date, May 17. The events included student leaders, principals and guest speakers and 
student names were read during the on-air ceremonies.  
 
* Now cancelled at Salina Stadium. 
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